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New Student Registration 
 New Student Registration is a time for incoming freshman for Fall 
2021 to register for their courses.  This year it is held on March 13.  
This is important for you because there is a chance you may need  
some of the same lower level courses that they do.  Please complete  
your registration of courses before March 13 to ensure you get  
into the courses needed.  We open up registration to you in February 
for this reason!  Make sure you have:   

 Met with your advisor 

 Received approval for your courses 

 Clicked on Register for each course 

 You can tell that you are registered if the courses are showing as green in your 
Student Planning Calendar View for Fall 2021 

If you have questions or concerns about your course scheduling, please reach out to your 
advisor.   
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The DeVoe Division of Business Gains an Orr Fellow! 
The Orr Entrepreneurial Fellowship is a program that selects top seniors from 
institutions in Indiana and Ohio for a two-year fellowship and career placement at 
a variety of growing companies in Indianapolis.  With over 1,000 applicants every 
year, the fellowship is a highly competitive post-grad experience with an average 
acceptance rate of only 6 percent.   
Jaqui Fernandez will graduate with an International Relations and Marketing 
major and Spanish and World Languages minor.   She will be employed at Lev+ 
while participating in the Orr Fellow curriculum, networking with the local 
business community and developing her skills as a professional.  In addition to 
Jaqui, eleven other IWU alumni have been accepted in to the Orr Fellowship 
since 2009. 

   
 

                
 

 

                   
         
 
 

    IWU DeVoe Division of Business       DeVoe Division of Business 

  @devoedivision 

    www.indwes.edu/undergraduate/division-of-business/ 
 
   

 Get your business ideas ready for Grand in Sixty! 
This event will be held on April 19, 2021! 

Pitch your business idea in 60 seconds to be judged 
for a prize of $1,000!  Stay tuned for more details! 

SAVE THE DATES! 

 

2021 Graduates! 
On Thursday, April 15, the DeVoe Division of Business 
will be hosting a Graduation Open House from 9 am 
to 5 pm!  Come to our office (Max 206) for a special 

congratulatory gift! 

 


